
Room Party Volunteers 
Cherry Hill School 

2014-2015 
 
Dear Cherry Hill Families/Guardians: 
 
Please take this opportunity to let us know if you would like to volunteer.  Many requests are 
received.  We will do our best to accommodate everyone.  You will be contacted as needed. 
 
Volunteer’s Name ___________________________Phone________________________ 
 
Email Address__________________________________________________________
   
Student’s Name _________________________________________________________ 
 
Teacher _______________________________________________________ AM or PM 
 
CLASSROOM PARTIES DATES 
 
PHONO STUDENTS ONLY 
 
Tuesday, October 28th (Halloween) 
 
_______Room Parent 
 
Friday, December 19th  (Holiday) 
 
_______Room Parent 
 
RED, GREEN, and YELLOW NEIGHBORHOODS 
 
Thursday, October 30th (Halloween)  
 
_______ Room Parent  
 
Friday, December 19th (Holiday)  
 
_______ Room Parent  
    
PTO is not responsible for assigning positions.  All positions are assigned through teachers 
and staff.  Thank you for your time and commitment to the children of New Lenox District 
#122. 
 
Mrs. Schissler, Principal 


